
SCHOOL SPIRIT
TASTES GREAT

Make dinner a selfless act by joining us for a fundraiser to 
support Southwood Elementary School. Come in to the Chipotle 

at 12648 South Orange Blossom Trail in Orlando on 
Thursday, December 1st between 5:00pm and 8:00pm. Bring 

in this flyer, show it on your smartphone or tell the cashier 
you’re supporting the cause to make sure that 50% of the 
proceeds will be donated to Southwood Elementary School.

Gift card purchases during fundraisers do not count towards total donated sales, but purchases 
made with an existing gift card will count.


